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Maplewood Village Alliance

2019 Initiatives

1. Economic Development

Visioning and Planning: 
The Alliance has been working closely with the Township and the NJ Department of Community Affairs (DCA) to develop a coordinated and focused plan for the future of Maplewood Village. We are eagerly anticipating their final report, after several discussions, studies, walk throughs and round table meetings. Their final report will serve as a road map for the MVA and the Township to follow with short and long-term objectives.
We’d like to thank Mayor DeLuca and the Township for supporting this request and writing the grant proposal that is providing this valuable service. The MVA looks forward to working with the township to roll out their suggestions and make the Village more vibrant, vital and accessible.
Development Projects:

The Village will see the completion of the development project at 5 Highland Place. It’s been a long construction process but is near completion and we look forward to welcoming Luna Stella, a family oriented rustic Italian restaurant. 

The MVA will work with the township to continue moving forward toward the redevelopment of 104 Baker Street, formerly Toomey’s. There have been two public meetings with another planned for February 11th. 
Key for the MVA will be to communicate to the Village businesses to mitigate any disruption related to this project.
The MVA will continue to work with the owners of Ani Ramen, set to open in spring and the owners of Chaise Fitness, 178 Maplewood Avenue, due to open in two weeks.  
2. Parking
In 2019 the parking committee will continue to focus on different ways to address the parking challenges in the Village. 

The MVA will implement several of the marketing ideas recommended by the PR firm to raise awareness of the underutilized areas and encourage alternate ways to get to the village.

We will explore new wayfinding signs for the Village that will include all key spots in and on the periphery of the Village. 

Thank you to Township Committeeman Dean Dafis for all his hard work on the parking committee.
3.   Beautification

The MVA will support the beautification committee and its focus on landscaping and clean-up initiatives.
Fundraising efforts will continue and a fundraising event, with profits going strictly toward beautification efforts, will be planned. 

The MVA will look to implement any recommended beautification issues recommended by the DCA.
There will be a detailed signage audit and arrangements for a new kiosk.

Pole banners will be replaced.

We’d like to plant trees where the old oak was taken down by the ‘ice cream benches.’
Continue to coordinate and support volunteer planting and clean up days

3. Events, Promotions and Marketing

The MVA will focus on 3 key events: Girls Night Out, Art Walk, and Dickens Village and add a spring event focused on Mother’s Day. 
We will take a closer look at the Art Walk and reimagine it into something a little different this year. It will still be art and music focused but we will expand the breadth of work shown. A new committee member has been added and should bring great new ideas and energy to this event.

Plaza Night – we will plan a few more of these for the spring and summer. We will move them to different areas of town. 
Button promotion – We will bring back the ‘button bonanza’ promotion.

We will run a few more promotions focused around social media. These have proven to be successful in that they are inexpensive to run, have far reach, speak to the younger families that are moving to town, and attract attention to the Village all year. 
Through promotions, the MVA will continue to strengthen its email database, FB presence, and Instagram social media platform with an emphasis on capturing the younger families and residents moving to town. I have begun working with the realtors in town to develop a “welcome package” for new homeowners so they are aware of the Village and the MVA from day one.
Other:
Administrative and maintenance programs and tasks will continue as in all prior years, including banking and finances, scheduling, professional services contracts and merchant communication.
Website - the website needs updating. The MVA will work with their web design firm to upgrade so it’s cleaner, faster, updated and contains more (and always current) content. 
A merchant committee has been formed. We will meet every other month to discuss all happenings in the Village and deepen merchant relationships.

Welcome package – The MVA will work with realtors in reaching all new residents that move to town.

The Village Manager has started on these efforts. They will create a packet of important information to be distributed by realtors to all buyers.

MVA Board – The MVA welcomed Amy Howlett as a resident to the board in 2018 and is in the process of adding Mika Brackman, A Paper Hat, and Amy Huges, Maplewood Mercantile to its board this year. 
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